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Claims for Radio-Pharmaceutical Codes 
Claims for radio-pharmaceutical codes have been paying incorrectly as the codes were not aligned correctly in the 
Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS).  

The MMIS has been updated and claims for radio-pharmaceutical codes will adjudicate correctly effective on 
claims with dates of service on or after August 1, 2022.  No claims will be reprocessed automatically as this update 
is a go-forward change. 

Providers are reminded to bill therapeutic radio-pharmaceutical codes with a National Drug Code (NDC).  
Diagnostic radio-pharmaceutical codes must be billed with the appropriate Healthcare Common Procedure Coding 
System (HCPCS) code only and do not require an NDC. 

 


